March 31, 2020

WCS remains open and fully operational.
We can and will actively support your
near-term and long-term waste needs.

To our valued WCS customers:

WCS remains open and has implemented protective guidelines for operations and our people.
Like many companies across the US, WCS' business is being significantly impacted by the
coronavirus health emergency. We are critical infrastructure per Department of Homeland
Security policy, and we will support our critical infrastructure partners.

As some of our customers are forced to delay and defer scheduled shipments, WCS has
additional openings in our treatment and disposal schedules, and we stand ready to support
you. Please let us know if we can work with you to facilitate near-term waste shipments. We
will exercise maximum flexibility to provide you with safe, timely, and cost-effective disposal.

Please reach out with any questions you might have regarding our operations by calling your
W(CS point of contact or send me an email at dburns@wcstexas.com

Sincerely,

@/ il e

Dan Burns
Senior Vice President, Business Development
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